
 

Email Answer ECCC Chairman Raile:  
 
From: Rick Raile <ctcinc@qwestoffice.net> 
Date: February 7, 2016 at 4:24:05 PM MST 
To: XXXXXXX 
Cc: XXXXXXX 
Subject: Re: Pinecrest Canyon 
 
 
XXXXXXX, 
 
No, it's a discussion with UFA [Unified Fire Authority] on how we get Pinecrest residents out in a major fire that blocks 
the road. It's all talk. Why don't you and your neighbor's come to the ECCC meeting next month when we start the 
discussion. There are no easy solutions and burning to a crisp is not an option. We need residents input on this to 
come up with an effective plan for Pinecrest residents. 
 
Thank you for reaching out XXXXX 
 
Cheers, Rick 
 
 
Rick Raile, Director 
Government & International Business Development 
Eclipse NanoMed, LLC 
An Eclipse Design & Material, Inc. Co. 
5055 Metric Way, Suite 105 
Carson City, Nevada 89706 
(801) 583-9998 SLC office 
(801) 860-9527 SLC cell 
ctcinc@qwestoffice.net 
 

 
 


